St. Anthony School



Roadrunner Newsletter

November 7th, 2018

School Website

School Calendar

R.Runner Coffee

Upcoming Events

11/7: Noon Dismissal (BASS will be open until 6:00 pm)

11/7-11/9: Parent/Teacher Conferences

11/8-11/9: No School

11/16: Grandparents Tea

11/21-11/23: Thanksgiving Break

11/27: Rescheduled Picture Retake Day

11/29: Auction Procurement Due



Grandparents Tea

School News

The Grandparents Tea is coming up on Friday, November 16th. **RSVP's are due** this Friday, November 9th.

<u>If you have any questions</u> on whether Grandparents/ Special Friends have registered or what time they are supposed to arrive at the parish hall, please email Chris McCoy at mccoy@sasr.org.

Are your student's Grandparents or Special Friends taking them home after their session? We must have prior authorization from you. Even if they are on your emergency contact list, we must have special permission for this event. Email Jean Dang at dang@sasr.org with your student's names and who will be checking them out. If Mrs. Dang does not have prior authorization from you, your student will not be allowed to be checked out.

<u>There will be no hot lunch that day.</u> If your student will be at school during lunch, they need to bring one from home.

<u>Still interested in volunteering at the Grandparents Tea?</u> We've got some new opportunities available. Check out the sign-up genius link below.

Grandparents Tea Volunteering

Development Reminders

- **Procurement is due Thursday, November 29th.** It's the season of sales, and remember you get credit for the full retail value of the item, not what you paid for it.
- If you purchased something on our Amazon list for the auction, please make sure to either fill out an online procurement form or put your name in the comments section when purchasing.
- Fred Meyer Community Rewards: is your card linked to St. Anthony School?

Whenever you use your Rewards Card when shopping, you will be helping St. Anthony School earn a donation from Fred Meyer. This program costs nothing and you'll still earn your rewards every time you shop.



St. Anthony School's ID Number for the program is C1940. We're offering 1 volunteer hour if you sign up! Link your card here, take a screenshot showing that it's linked to St. Anthony School, and email that screenshot to Danielle Burgess at burgess@sasr.org. Have you already link your card? Send in a screenshot as well and we'll give you a volunteer hour too.

Save the Date: St. Anthony School Advent Concert for Kindergarten - 6th Grades

Thursday, December 6th at the Ikea Performing Arts Center



6:30 to 8:30 pm

Seat Reservations will begin Monday, November 19th. Watch your email for the link.

Health Room Information

The school has received notification of quite a few cases of pneumonia since the start of the school year. Most recently, several have been diagnosed with viral pneumonia in the kindergarten classes.

The most common symptoms of pneumonia are:

- Dry cough. The cough makes this a contagious illness. Please reinforce with your children to cough into their elbow and to wash their hands often.
- Fever, which may be mild or high
- Shaking chills
- Shortness of breath, which may only occur with exercise
- Loss of appetite, low energy, fatigue

Most people who develop pneumonia initially have symptoms of a cold. If you have any concerns about the health of your child, please contact your healthcare provider.

Picture Retakes have been rescheduled to Tuesday, November 27th. Pictures should be coming home next week.



The Next Adult Faith Formation class at St. Anthony Parish is Wednesday, November 14th

One adult faith formation class must be attended by all parishioners of St Anthony Parish who are receiving in-parish tuition. If you didn't take the first one, please plan on attending this class, as the final one for the year will be during the school advent concert. Click the photo for more information on the presentation.

New School Lunch Program Survey

The School Commission has created a survey about our new school lunch program. Whether your student purchases hot lunch or not, please take a moment to fill out this short survey.

St. Anthony School Lunch Program





Counselor's Corner

Today, Mr. Pre writes about:

School Conferences

Click here to read more.



Pennies for Patients

The Student Pep Club (part of Student Leadership) is collecting money for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society. You can support their fundraiser 2 ways:

1. Each student will be bringing home a box. Fill

- that box with pennies (nickels, dimes, quarters and bills are also welcome) and send it back into school
- 2. Create an online Fundraising page and earn prizes for your fundraising. Instructions on creating your online fundraiser page can be found here.

We Scare Hunger

We Act (part of Student Leadership) is collecting extra food throughout the month of November and into December. The St. Anthony Food Bank needs extra food around the holidays. You don't have to wait until free dress Fridays to bring your food in. Send canned food in whenever you are able to. Their goal for the school by December 7th is 2018 items of food to donate. Please help them reach their goal!

Stewardship of Treasure Forms

All families receiving the in-parish tuition rate are expected to complete a "Stewardship of Treasure" form from their parish each year in November. Those forms should be in parish pews soon! Don't forget to turn it in now to be eligible to apply for the in-parish rate in February 2019.



St. Anthony Christmas Giving Program

St. Anthony School is helping with the church's Christmas Giving Program. This program provides clothing and toys for nearly 400 children in South King County. Each grade has been assigned an age group and an item of clothing & a toy. If you're able to participate, please have the item back to school by Friday, December 7th. See the flyer below for more information and to see what your student's class has been assigned.

St. Anthony Christmas Giving Program

Care to donate food? The list of what is needed is linked here

If you would like to donate a check, please make the check out to St. Anthony Parish.

Washington DC Trip

There is still time to sign up. Contact Mrs. Ormiston at luv2beteachin@aol.com for more information.





Fulcrum Scholarships

The Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Program for the 2019/2020 school year is now open for all families who are sending their students to a catholic school next year. Click on the link below to access the site (scroll down the page for the application).

Fulcrum Scholarships



This week's PTC updates:

Veterans Day Prayer Service

Active St. Anthony Parish Parents (ASAPP) Group News

Included in this week's ASAPP information:

- Italian Dinner Thank You
- Yearly Events/Activity Calendar
- Event Interest Sign up
- Thank you from Fr. Louis Cunningham

ASAPP News



CYO News

Interested in serving on the CYO Board? They're looking for 3 new board members. For more information, contact Tracie Fenton at fenton08@comcast.net

Soccer Survey

Please take a moment to fill out the CYO Soccer Survey. There is one for both athletes and their parents.

CYO Soccer Parent Survey

CYO Soccer Athlete Survey



Parish and Community News



Christmas Giving Program - Volunteer Request

There are still many open slots for volunteers! We are in dire need of volunteers to assist with the following:

- December 14 6:00pm to 7:00pm: Parish Hall Set-up
- December 15 8:00am 10:30am: Food Box Fillers
- December 15 10:30am 4:00pm: Runners (assist families bring gifts and food boxes to vehicles) this can be teens! If your junior high students are in need of volunteer hours this is a great opportunity!
- December 15 10:30am 4:00pm: Family Ushers (Accompany and escort families as they select their gifts and food boxes). Must be adults.
- December 16: 2:00pm 4:00pm: Runners
- December 16: 2:00pm 4:00pm Family Ushers (Accompany and escort families as they select their gifts and food boxes). Must be adults.
- December 16: 4:0pm 5:00pm Event Clean-up

To sign-up, please visit the Sign-up Genius page

You can also reach out to Iris Truong (206-369-0251) or <u>irismtruong@yahoo.com</u>

Kennedy Catholic High School Information Night at the Firths

For parents of students who are interested in finding out more about Kennedy Catholic High School.

When: Friday, Nov 9th, 6:30-8:30PM

Where: The Firth Residence, Renton (the Firths are a current school family)

This is a chance to meet with Kennedy Catholic HS representatives in a casual setting who can answer questions regarding the admissions process, financial aid, athletic programs, opportunities for college credit, and more!

Space is limited. Please contact Stephanie Firth 425-246-7367 <u>lsfirth1@gmail.com</u> to reserve your spot!



Bellarmine Preparatory School Open House

Thursday, November 15, 2018 5:30-8:00 p.m. Bellarmine Campus (located at: 2300 S. Washington St., Tacoma, WA 98405)

You're invited to come experience the Bellarmine community! Gain insight into all we have to offer, tour campus, learn about our programs and clubs, and meet and talk with teachers, staff and current students. Discover how your student can thrive in the Bellarmine community!

Click here for more information

Seeking Vendors for a Holiday Bazaar at St. Francis of Assisi!

VENDOR SPACES ARE STILL AVAILABLE!- Saturday, November 17th @ St. Francis of Assisi.

The holidays are coming up quickly, and that means the shoppers will soon be ready to shop! Looking to sell your unique art or newest craft? This is the perfect place to start selling to those early holiday shoppers! Whether you're new to selling your wares or not, we'd love to have you at this wonderful community event.

Please contact Paula Hall at 206-824-4720 or rpdnhall@aol.com to reserve your

space today!

Event details: Saturday, November 17th, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Location: St. Francis of Assisi 15216 21st Ave. SW Burien, WA 98166

2018 St. Brendan School



🐱 39th Annual 🎣



Holiday Craft Fair

Saturday, November 10th 9am-5pm Sunday, November 11th Noon-4pm

Featuring over 100 returning and new craft vendors, Holiday Gift Raffle, Refreshments, Baked Goods, and a Guest Appearance by Santa!



FREE ADMISSION

Be the twinkle in their eye...
With a special, unique, handmade gif
Given from the heart!



St. Brendan Parish School | 10049 NE 195th Street, Bothell, WA 98011

St. Anthony Parish Formed Information

St. Anthony School 336 Shattuck Ave., South Renton, WA 98057